
BLENHEIM PALACE FLOWER SHOW 2017 
 
Three days of sunny weather brought over 5000 cars and lots of folk each 
day to attend the Blenheim Palace Flower Show from 23rd - 25th June. 
There were more stands outside this year as well as the craft and food 
tents and wonderful displays of flower arranging in the NAFAS tent and  
40 exhibitors in the floral marque. Cacti & Succulents were well 
represented by a number of stands, the Oxford Branch and Craig House 
Cacti being the two main exhibitors. Both stands I am pleased to report 
received a Gold Award from the judges for their displays and Stan Griffin 
was surprised to receive the “Best in Show”. We hope that we may have 
recruited a couple of new members and certainly spoke to a large number 
of interested visitors and handed out lots of information leaflets. 
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